
 
May 2025 

Dear Kuma Class Parents,  
 
Welcome to Nakayoshi Gakko! I am looking forward to working with you 
and your child this summer. We have an exciting two weeks planned!   
 
Here is a list of items your child will need for class.  

● Pencil and eraser  
● Coloring supplies  
● Black permanent felt tip pen (such as a Sharpie)  
● A full bottle of white glue (Elmer’s or Tacky glue)  
● Scissors  
● A personal container of hand sanitizer 
● Optional: something to wear when we are painting 

 
Thank you for all of your support! I know that we will have a great time 
learning more about Japanese culture. Should you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Sincerely,  
Jeanifer Tsukamoto 
jmt056@gmail.com 
 


